
 
 

 

December 13th, 2022 

Supervisor Baca, Jr. to Bring the Holiday Cheer to the Students 

and Staff at Crestmore Elementary School 

 

Bloomington, CA.- On December 14th, San Bernardino County Fifth District 

Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. will be hosting a food truck and toy giveaway for all 

the students and staff at Crestmore Elementary School in Bloomington, 

California. Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr.  has partnered with California Highway 

Patrol, San Bernardino County Probation, Sheriff’s, Code Enforcement and Fire 

Department for this event and will be serving The Habit Burger Grill to the 

students and hosting the toy giveaway. The young students will be able to 

choose a toy of their liking right in time for the holidays.  

 “As Fifth District Supervisor, I believe that no student and school should ever 

be left behind. Every student deserves the same privileges and services to 

assist in shaping their futures, as these children are our future. Crestmore 

Elementary School is home to some of our most underserved population and I 

believe small things such as hosting a food and toy giveaway can really brighten 

the holidays for our youth. The time is now to help our local educators and 

children, and events like this can and will set them on the right track to stay 

optimistic to their goals. We are looking forward to this event!”  -Supervisor Joe 

Baca, Jr.  

News Release 

Joe Baca, Jr. 

Supervisor, Fifth District 

 

For Immediate Release  

CONTACT: Amanda Fakhoury. 

Communications Advisor,  

Amanda.Fakhoury@bos.sbcounty.gov 


